
Roads & Traffic Committee 
 

The Roads & Traffic Committee undertake the following role and functions: 

 

To monitor roads and traffic issues in the village. 

 

To work closely with West Sussex Highways Authority to implement traffic calming measures 

within the village. 

 

To work closely with West Sussex Highways Authority with regards to maintenance of pavements 

in the village. 

 

To manage street lighting maintenance on lights in the village owned by the council. 

 

To discharge all other aspects in accordance with relevant legislation, any policy or strategy relating 

to the Committee and its functions approved by the council, and within the budget provision made 

by the council. 

 

Achievements to Date. 
 

London Lane Puffin crossing 

 

Traffic Calming measures at Whitemans Green 

 

Two Zebra Crossings installed in Ardingly Road. 

 

London Road Puffin Crossing. 

 

Whitemans Green Roundabout safety improvements for pedestrians to cross 

 

Broad Street Bus Stop improvements 

 

Setting up of a Speedwatch Group 

 

Future Projects.         Estimated Cost 
London Lane Improvements one way or build outs       £15,000 

 

Conversion of Zebra Crossings to Puffin Crossing Ardingly Road     £30,000 

 

Develop next level of traffic calming measures      £3,000 

 

Additional cycle parking         £1,500 

 

Upgrade cycle ways Cuckfield to Haywards Heath through Blunts Wood    £10,000 

 

Additional Speed Information Device        £6,000 

 

Pedestrian Crossing at Whitemans Green       £30,000 

 

Traffic light management for speed control       £2,000 

 

New bus shelter at Warden Park                 £1,500 



 

 

 

           


